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13th October 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Further to our letter last week regarding the opportunity for our Year Six children to visit Culcheth High 
School, we are now in a position to finalise the arrangements.  
 
On Thursday 21st October, the children will visiting the high school where they will be treated to a full 
tour of the school building and then they will spend time with the Head of Year 7 and also Mr Brown, 
the assistant headteacher, to ask any questions about high school life. 
 
On this day, the children will need to be taken directly to the high school for 8:55am rather than being 
brought to Newchurch.  The Year Six Team will meet the children there, take the register and ensure 
their lunch is ordered if they need to have one. The children will be at the high school for two hours 
before returning to school. 
 
If you have younger siblings and the dropping off of your Year Six child causes logistical problems, 
please could you contact the school office and let us know that you will need to drop your younger child 
off at 8:45am in order to ensure your Year Six child is at Culcheth High on time. 
 
If you are not intending to send your child to Culcheth High, it is understandable if you do not wish your 
child to take part in this visit.  However, we will assume that you are happy for your child to visit 
Culcheth High on the day to gain some insight into the workings of a high school and how different it is 
from a primary school.  Should you wish for your child not to visit the high school, please contact the 
school office no later than Friday 15th October as we will need to consider staffing arrangements if not 
all Year Six attend the visit. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


